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Dear Enfield Council 

Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation. 

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, 
pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, 
Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy SA52 page 372; and Policy SA62 page 383 and 
SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other 
purposes.  

Hello, my name is Katie Killian and I am 8 years old. I am writing to you because I would like to inform you 
that I would not like you to build on our green belt for many different reasons: 

1: I love walking there with my family and friends and enjoy taking a step out into the fresh air and looking at the magnificent 
nature that surrounds me! I beg you to keep it! 

2: It is a beautiful place that everyone loves. It makes me smile everytime I am there and is good for my mental health! Do 
you really want to take that away from our town? Do you even realise what you are trying to do? 

3: I understand the fact that we need new homes for the people who are wanting to move to our home but Enfeild is a big 
place. Please build them somewhere else. I'm sure the people that are willing to move want some nature in their lives too so 
let the them! I am sure that you would want that in your life as well. 

4: Take a look at Enfield, where do you see any green? The only green is the Merryhills Way which you are trying to 
destroy! Do you think we want our home to be a bunch off traffic lights and cars and big, tall buildings? No, we do not and I 
am sure you will agree so with that being said please take this in mind and change your thoughts! 


